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CPSU NSW UOW Branch President Mark Spence Gives a Passionate Speech at 
the Wollongong Change The Rules Rally 

Yesterday many CPSU NSW members from 
University of Wollongong attended the ACTU and 
South Coast Labour Council’s rally in Wollongong 
mall. Unions from all over the Illawarra attended 
and spoke to the importance of changes required 
to enable Australians to be better represented in 
their workplaces and for improved pay and 
conditions. 

A highlight of the event was our own CPSU NSW 
UOW Branch President Mark Spence 
passionately addressing the crowd of hundreds of 
supporters. The full video of Mark’s speech is 
available on the CPSU NSW Facebook page 
here. 

Please remember to like the CPSU NSW 
Facebook page for regular updates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Wollongong rally was a strong reminder that 
when workers come together we can affect real 
change in our workplaces for ourselves and future 
generations. We all need to remind our colleagues 
of the need to join the union and to contribute to 
the collective voice of all university Professional 
Staff. 

Do you support your Union, the Professional Staff 
Union? 

Do you believe in a strong voice for Professional 
Staff, helping to ensure our voices are not lost 
amongst the academia? 

Then direct your colleagues to this link and help 
grow your power as the CPSU NSW, the 
Professional Staff union at UoW. 

You can find more information about CPSU NSW 
activity at the University of Wollongong here. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://www.facebook.com/CPSUNSW/videos/249613719026921
http://cpsunsw.org.au/join/
http://cpsunsw.org.au/category/agencies/nsw-universities/university-of-wollongong/#top

